
 
     VALLEY SPRINGS 

     PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION 
OF REGULAR MEETING 

WED., MAY 24, 2023 
 

VSPUD’s May Meeting at 150 Sequoia Ave. 
in Valley Springs, has been cancelled. 

All items on the Agenda will be continued at the  
VSPUD Meeting on Wednesday, JUNE 21, 2023 at 6pm  

unless otherwise notified. 
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